
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Replacement EMS Equipment 

DEPARTMENT: Fire Department 

STAFF CONTACT: Robert Isbell 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Consider approval of Purchase of Replacement EMS Equipment 

 BACKGROUND: 

This request is to replace the Ambulance Cot and Stair Chair with associated mounting hardware on the reserve 

ambulance. The existing equipment is beyond its useful life expectancy and not consistent with the newest 

ambulance equipment. This is a budgeted item with the vendor quote listed through Savvik Cooperative 

Purchasing group.  

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

The cost of the Ambulance Stretcher and Stair Chair is $38,129.09. This project was budgeted in the 2023-24 

budget.   

 ALTERNATIVES 

1. Not fund the program 
  


